
 
 

 

 

 

To: Mallory Sonalert Distributors     September 10, 2014 

 

 

Subject: Notice of Part Number Discontinuation with better replacement parts. 

 

 

 

You are receiving this notification because you are a user of Mallory Sonalert part 

Number: SC616N-6, SC616NP-10, SC628D-1, SC628D-1R, SC628N-1, SC628N-1R or 

SC628P-2. These are the old flat blade call outs. The new replacement flat blade call outs 

end with –BTR. These are also UL approved so you are getting a better part. 

 

The call out from old part number to new part number is listed below: 

 

Previous part number New part number 

SC616N-6 SC616N-BTR 

SC616NP-10 SC616NP-BTR 

SC628D-1 SC628D-BTR 

SC628D-1R SC628D-BTR 

SC628N-1 SC628N-BTR 

SC628P-2 SC628P-BTR 

 

 

The new part numbers are all UL certified and RoHS compliant. If you need samples or 

data for your customers to determine suitability in their application please contact us or 

go to our website www.mallory-sonalert.com 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may create for you and your customers. If you 

have any questions call us at 317-612-1000 or email info@mallory-sonalert.com. Thank 

you for your continued use of Mallory Sonalert audible alarms. 

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

Dan O’Brien 

V. P. Sales/Marketing 

http://www.mallory-sonalert.com/
mailto:info@mallory-sonalert.com

